
 

Hello Drama Students and Parents,  
 
As you may well know, we are planning a “Treasure Island Adventure” day trip to Fredericton 
on Saturday, December 4th.  The cost to see this professional TNB rendition of Robert Louis 
Stevenson’s “Treasure Island” is only $30.  This includes transportation to the Fredericton 
Playhouse, as well as the ticket fee.   
 
We will most likely depart via bus at about 10am Saturday morning, so a bagged lunch may be 
necessary.  The show is at 2pm.  We plan to eat supper in the food court of the Mall, so 
students are asked to bring money to eat later.  We should arrive home between 6:30-7:30pm. 
I will send out another communiqué as the date approaches, but I kindly ask for your fee of $30 
by Monday, November 22nd, 2010.     
 
This will be a very worthwhile experience for our young theatre thespians.  Since the Playhouse 
is the home base for Theatre New Brunswick, the set is bound to be spectacular.  Many thanks 
to Mrs Helen Jones for making this trip available to our drama club. 
 
You may also stay updated via our page on the Harkins Middle School Website.  
http://hms.nbed.nb.ca/clubs/drama  
 
Yours in theatre, 
 
Ms.  Barrieau 
 
Please sign the permission portion below: 
 

 
 
I give permission for my child ____________________________________________________  
to attend  
 
The Treasure Island Adventure day trip to Fredericton on Saturday, December 4th, 2010.   
 
Signature of Parent:  
 
____________________________________________________________________. 
 

 

http://hms.nbed.nb.ca/clubs/drama

